
Susan Chadwick 
Licensing Department 
08 November 2021 09:34 

From:
Sent:
To: Susan Chadwick 

Subject: FW: TEN 20/11/2021 Green Squirrel objection 

Please see the below email. 

Thanks, 

From: Lorna Robinson 
Sent: 08 November 2021 09:32 
To:  
Ce: Licensing Department <licensing@rossendalebc.gov.uk> 
Subject: TEN 20/11/2021 Green Squirrel objection 

Further to your application for a TEN Environmental Health, as statutory consultee, raise an objection to the TEN for 
20/11/2021 due to insufficient information on the application around the nature of the event as well the late finish
and concern about the relevant entertainment. 

Regards 

Mrs Lorna Robinson CEnvH
Senior Environmental Health Officer
Rossendale Borough Council 
Telephone: 
Mobile:  
Website: www.rossendale.gov.uk 

f 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }



